
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Congratulations, your daughter/son has been selected to perform in the Evening of Gymnastics and Dance on 
Tuesday 27th February 2024. 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the evening, which will start at 5.30pm in the Drama Studio. We are looking 
forward to the Students showcasing their gymnastics and dance talents for you, where awards will be 
presented at the end of the evening for Best Performance, Runner Up and Most Original Choreography.  
 
All students are asked to attend the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 20th February 2024. Please can you ensure 
they attend this rehearsal from 3.15pm-4.15pm with their costume and correct music.  
 
If you would like to attend the Evening of Gymnastics and Dance, please return the reply slip below confirming 
the number of seats you require. Please ensure that the reply slip is returned to Mrs Hussey (PE Office) by 
Friday 23rd February 2024.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs A. Hussey 
Head of Girls Physical Education 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Evening of Gymnastics and Dance on Tuesday 27th February 2024. 
 

 
Students Name _________________________________________  Tutor Group _____________ 
 
Seats required _________   Signed___________________________________________ 

(Person with Parental Responsibility)   
 

Please return to Mrs Hussey in the PE Office by Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
 

 

 


